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Passing this bill would go a long way to help recover many critters in Oregon. In 

particular, "non-game" species need special assistance because hunters and angling 

license proceeds are funneled elsewhere. This bill is an excellent example of a non-

traditional revenue stream for ODFW that should be championed by all.  


